
Publisher's note 

It will not have escaped the attention of our readers who peruse the journal from cover to cover, that 
WORK is now published under a new imprint. As of I January 1995 Elsevier Science has taken over the 
publication from the former publisher, Butterworth-Heinemann. We shall strive to maintain the high 
standards and publishing tradition built up over the preceding years. 

While the transfer involves some minor physical changes in the layout of the journal, our goals can still 
be defined as follows: to provide authors with high quality presentation of their articles, and world-wide 
dissemination of information. At the same time we will provide the readers with top level, peer reviewed 
information in a regular and timely fashion. 

Whether you are an author, or a reader, or both, the Publisher and the Editors look forward to your 
continued support. We welcome new readers and authors and feel confident that our combined efforts will 
make WORK even more relevant and successful in the years to come. We also appreciate your suggestions 
for further improvements and enhancements. 


